
  

 

 

   Summer Term 

 Study Leave begins Friday 18th May after the U6 Leavers’ Breakfast 
(10.30am – 12.30pm).  

 

 Lessons will continue between Monday 21st and Friday 25th May, should 
students require additional support, or if they are instructed to attend 
lessons by their subject teachers. 

 

 The Leavers’ Ball will be held on Friday 22nd June. 
 

 Following the start of study leave, if a student comes into school to study 
or meet with a teacher, she must sign in and out at Reception. Dress code 
must be worn during these visits and also for examinations. 

 

 All girls now have access to their examination timetable. Please check this 
carefully and re-check it. Remember, misreading a timetable is not a valid 
excuse in the eyes of the examination boards. 

 

 Examinations will start at 9.00am (8.40am registration) in the morning and 
1.15pm (1.00pm registration) in the afternoon. Registration will take place 
in the Common Room. If an afternoon exam runs beyond 4.00pm, the 
students affected will have to arrange alternative transport home.  

 

 Book Collection – Text books will be collected from each girl in the 
Common Room prior to the last written examination in each of her A level 
subjects. It is crucial that all text books and library books are returned 
during this period to avoid the issuing of book bills. 

   Results Day 

 A Level results will be available from 8.15 – 11.00am on Thursday 
16thAugust.  
 

 Students are advised to bring their UCAS number, any letters from 
universities with contact details and a charged mobile phone topped with 
credit, just in case they have to contact universities. 

 

 A Level results can be emailed after 12.30pm if an email address is supplied 
to Mrs Surridge by the end of the Summer Term. 
 

 A Level results can be sent by post provided that a stamped addressed 
envelope has been given to Mrs Surridge by the end of the Summer Term. 
They will be posted 16th August to arrive by 17th August. 
 

 Senior staff will be in school Thursday 16th and Friday 17th August should 
you need advice or help in securing a university place. Mrs Surridge will be 
available to deal with any results queries. They will also be available on 
request during the following week.  

 
Prize Giving 
 

 Prize Giving is Friday 16th November, invitations will be sent in due course. 
 
 

 


